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15th October 2018
Dear parents/carers

Re: Nominations for Parent Governor
Parents play a very important role on our Governing Body and are a vital part of our team, helping the school to meet the needs of the children and the community we serve.

The Governing Body is composed of parent, staff, Local Authority and community governors.  All governors are equally valued for their contribution to the life of the school.

The term of office of all governors, except the Headteacher, is four years.  Parent governors may serve the full term of office even if their child has left the school.  It is often said that we are ‘volunteers’, but if we volunteer to be a governor, then we have a duty to our school to do the best we can by taking the opportunity to self-evaluate, receive training, attend briefings and generally keep ourselves up to date with the issues that affect our school.

Training and support is available to all governors and is a priority to enable parent governors to develop the necessary expertise and knowledge to carry out the role effectively.  A school governor is a position of high confidentiality, committed to the long term strategic development of the school.  Parent governors need to take a global view of stakeholders and meetings are solely for that purpose and not as a forum to air individual issues.  Governors are asked to undertake an enhanced DBS police check.

Parent governors are elected by all parents/carers of registered pupils in the school and it is now necessary to elect parent governors to fill current vacancies.  It is very important that parents stand for election to the Governing Body so that the views of parents are represented by a parent who has knowledge of the school and its local community.

As a parent/carer of a child at Sandbrook School you are entitled to stand as a candidate and to vote in an election.  If you would like to stand for election please submit your application by 3 pm on Monday 29th October 2018.  You should also include a short personal statement to support your nomination.  Self-nominations are accepted.  If you are nominating another parent, please ensure you seek their prior consent. 
Should two parents living in the same household wish to make separate nominations, a further form can be obtained from the school office or downloaded from our website.
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continued overleaf
If there are more nominations than vacancies on the Governing Body it will be necessary to hold a ballot.  If that is necessary, voting papers, together with the personal statements of candidates, will be sent to all parents together with details of the ballot procedure.
If you would like further advice you could speak to the present parent governors or the Headteacher.  For information a list of disqualifications from governorship is available on our website.

Thank you for giving some thought to supporting our school as a Parent Governor.

Yours sincerely

Ms C Temple

Headteacher

TEAM Sandbrook – Striving Together for Excellence
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